
"The Caretaker" extended two performances

February 25, 1971

The University of California, San Diego Readers Theatre production of "The Caretaker," by Harold Pinter, will
be extended for two performances Friday, March 5 and Saturday, March 6.

Both performances will begin at 8:00 p.m. and will be held in room 1330, Humanities and Social Sciences
Building at UCSD's Muir College. General admission is $1.50 and for all students is 75 cents. Tickets are
available in the Urey Hall Lobby ticket office.

The three characters in "The Caretaker" are played by Eric Christmas, Senior Lecturer in the Department of
Drama, Tom McCorry, Lecturer in the Department of Drama, and Steve Nogarr, a UCSD senior.

The production was presented for three performances in February and was sold out with standing room only
for all three nights.

According to Christmas, readers theatre is one of the most exciting contemporary techniques found in the
theatre. The play is acted out completely and the lines are almost fully memorized. The script becomes a prop
which the actors use making it an extremely interesting production to watch.

Because the UCSD Department of Drama as yet has no proper theatre and is not able to work at its full
capacity, readers theatre is an excellent means by which to begin.
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